
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Tuesday 24th September 2024  
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 

 
S1-6 Boroughmuir Pipe Band: 
 

              
Mr Hembury 

 
S1-6 European Day of Languages Celebration and Cultural Dress Day:  

Thursday 26th September is European Day of Languages when we will be celebrating 
languages and the linguistic diversity within Boroughmuir. Come along to the assembly hall at 
lunchtime to try your hand at some of the 20+ languages spoken at this school. There will be 
lots of fun activities, quizzes and games!  
 
We would also like to invite pupils and staff to wear their own cultural dress that day to 
demonstrate the cultural richness of our diverse school. Please note this is not a dress down 
day so if you are not in cultural dress, you should wear your usual school uniform. We look 
forward to seeing some great outfits! 

Modern Languages Department 
 

S1-6 Celebrating Neurodiversity: Dyslexia Awareness Week 
(30th of September – 6th of October) 

 
Everyone with dyslexia has a unique story and the power to create positive change. 
Please share your story. 
https://forms.office.com/e/mJ8hW2gYk0 

               
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  Duty Head – D Hayes 



 

 

Miss King 
S1-6 Pupil Voice: If you are keen to have a say how certain aspects of the school run or if you 

have ideas of ways to improve school life, come along to Pupil Voice meetings on a Tuesday 
lunchtime in room 3.17. Take your lunch with you and meet other students from all years who 
want to see any improvements or just help others!   

Miss Vines 
 
S1-6 Neurodivergent Peer Support Group Meeting: The NEST Neurodivergent Peer Support 

Group will be meeting again at lunchtime today (Tuesday) in room 2.01. Today we will playing 
some card games/board games. 

Mr Hamilton 
 

S4-6 Volleyball Club: Volleyball Club takes place on Wednesdays after school in the Gym Hall, 
and S4 to S6 training is every week from 4.20pm to 5.10pm.  

Mr Segall 
 
S1&3 Wellbeing Week Brochure Now on Year Group Teams: Our Wellbeing Week Brochure is 

now on your Year group Teams.  Please read through all the options carefully and discuss 
these with your friends and Parents/Carers.   

 
The form closes on Monday 30th September.  There are paper copies available from the 
School Office if you are having any problems accessing Teams. Please see Ms Presly if there 
are any other issues.   

 
There is no timetable for the last week of term (23rd-25th June 2025) so you must make a 
choice.  

 Ms Presly 
 

S5 S5 Leadership link with US high school 
Are any S5s interested in starting a link with a high school in the US - Highland Park High 
School in Dallas? If you're interested come and meet in Ms Bloomer's classroom on Friday 
break at 10.35. We'll make the link and then it's up to your group to see what you make of it. 
This is an excellent leadership opportunity! Highland Park High School (hpisd.org) 

Mr Hayes 
 

S1 Maths Week Scotland: This week we are celebrating Maths Week Scotland and this year we 
are celebrating 120 years of Boroughmuir High School. To commemorate both, the maths 
department are running a competition to find the best fact about the number 120. All S1s are 
invited to take part and your facts should be submitted to Mr Gill in Room 3.10 by Friday 
27th September. Prizes will be awarded for the best facts. 

Mr Gill 
 
S1 Volleyball Club: Volleyball Club takes place on Wednesdays after school.  S1 training is on 

this week from 3.30pm to 4.20pm.  Please get changed as quickly as possible and take your 
bags/clothes to the Gym Hall.  

Mr Segall 
 
S1         Netball: There is no S1 Netball after school today due to a S2 Netball match against 

Edinburgh Academy. 
Ms Aleksandrowicz 

 
 
 
 


